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19th July 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

LAST DAY OF TERM ARRANGEMENTS – TUESDAY 23rd July 

Reminder, on the last day of term, Tuesday 23rd July all the children, including both 

Nursery classes, will finish school at 1.30pm. Afternoon nursery is still open but 

closes at 1.30pm. 

We ask everyone to collect your children from their normal classroom doors please. 

If your child is in Year 4, 5 or Year 6 and you are happy for them to walk home at 

1.30pm please complete the reply slip below.  If we do not receive a signed reply slip 

your child will NOT be able to walk home at 1.30pm and will need collecting. 

Our Home Hub facility will be open on the last day from 1.30pm until 4.30pm, at the 

normal cost of £2.40 per hour for the children who usually attend. Children must be 

booked in by MONDAY 22nd July if they are attending. 

We hope you all have a safe and happy summer holidays and look forward to 

welcoming all the children back on Tuesday 3rd September. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Sarah Tomlinson 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

YEAR 4, 5 & 6 PERMISSION TO WALK ON TUESDAY 23RD JULY 

 

Child’s Name ______________________________    Class _______________ 

 

I give permission for my child to walk home on Tuesday 23rd July at 1.30pm. 

 


